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A 4% tire tax!? No thank you. I am more concerned with pedestrian impacts than 

wildlife impacts. The rail should get its money elsewhere, like from business that are 

using the rail. My tires are expensive enough. Raising prices will just cause people to 

change tires less often and use old unsafe tires to save money. I don’t want to see 

the cost of motorsports at PIR go up for this silly reason either. 


